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April 1, 2014 

VIA U.S. MAIL 
Nathan Freed Wessler 
American Civil Liberties Union Foundation 
National Office 
125 Broad Street 
181

h Floor 
New York, New York 10004-2400 

Re: Public Records Request 
Use of Cell Site Simulators 

Dear Mr. Wessler: 

The Broward County Sheriff's Office has reviewed your request for records 
related to this agency's use of cell site simulators described in your February 8, 2014 
public records request. 

Please be advised that the Broward Sheriff's Office is asserting an exemption to 
all of these requests under Fla. Stat. §119.071 (2)(d), as these requests seek information 
pertaining to surveillance techniques, procedures, and personnel. The disclosure of 
information on the capabilities and/or limitations of this agency would compromise the 
ability of the Broward Sheriff's Office to conduct investigations, and place personnel 
conducting those investigations at risk. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at the above address. 

TOL/dr 
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Sincerely, 

Terrence 0. Lynch 
Senior Assistant General Counsel 
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